University of Office of the Senior Vice President
Northern lowa. for Finance and Operations

November 1, 2021

John Nash

Board of Regents, State of lowa
11260 Aurora Avenue
Urbandale, |A 50322-7905

Dear John,
This letter serves as a preliminary report of damage incurred by a widespread power outage to
the University of Northern lowa campus on September 13, 2021, that was previously reported to

you by email. The outage occurred on the feed from Cedar Falls Utilities. An allocation of funds
is requested based on this preliminary loss report.

The list below shows the estimated cost to repair the damage:

Description Estimate
One Extron Control Systems — controller, receiver, touch panel $ 4,275.00
Two Desktop Computers 1,770.00
One Laptop Computer 1,284.00
Towers Center — compressor motors
Equipment 8,662.73
Overtime Labor 986.70
Estimate of Costs $16,978.43

A final report will be submitted when final costs are identified.

Sincerely,

arah Harms
Assistant to Senior Vice President for Finance & Operations
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